
Freedom of Information 
Appeals Panel Membership

The Scrutiny Management Committee is seeking 
expressions of interest from local residents wishing to be 
considered for membership of its Freedom of Information 
Appeals Panel.

The Freedom of Information Panel will be an independent 
appeal body to be established by 1st January 2022. 
The Panel will provide an independent appeals process 
which is accessible to all and o� ers a fair and transparent 
determination of an appeal on the application of exemptions 
under the existing Code of Practice on Access to Public 
Information.

The Panel will comprise � ve persons including a Chair, 
Deputy Chair and three ordinary members. It is anticipated 
that at least two of the members will be legally quali� ed. 
Sitting members of the States are not eligible to serve on the 
Panel. The initial term of o�  ce will be for four years and will 
commence in January 2022.

If you are interested in being considered, please 
send your CV via email to scrutiny@gov.gg or express 
your interest with a covering letter to the Scrutiny 
Management Committee at Edward T Wheadon House by 
the 13th of December 2021.

Further details can be obtained from the O�  ce of the 
Scrutiny Management Committee on 222043,
or email at scrutiny@gov.gg.


